
 

To The Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South Wales. 
 

The petition of citizens of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House our opposition to the 
Mona Vale Place Plan which would result in buildings up to 23 metres (6 storeys) tall, loss of on street 
parking in the centre and the fact that the Plan does not reflect what the people asked for during the 
community consultation phase. 
 

I wish for the Administrator Mr Dick Perrson not to proceed with any determination on the Place Plan and 
no determination be made until the new Northern Beaches Council is elected in September 2017. 
 

The undersigned petitioners therefore ask the Legislative Assembly to bring this petition to the attention of 
the Premier, and the Minister for Crown Lands. 
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